Makayla Rodriguez

From:

Pam Rabon

Sent:

Thursday, August 21, 2025 12:08 PM

To:

Makayla Rodriguez

Subject:

Play houses, play scapes, storage building and decks

Hi! Makayla, in response to the recent letter I received on the topic of play houses and play scapes:

In my opinion, all structures including play houses, playscapes, storage buildings and decks should not be placed in building set back areas or across public utility easements.

It really is not fair to the adjoining neighbors to have these structures built so close to the fence line. Building line set backs are there for a reason. With all the new construction, Rollingwood residents have already been expected to accept major privacy loss. I think it would be tragic to allow any of these structures in the little slice of buffer will still have.

Does this email get distributed to the proper people or do I need to send individually?

Thanks!

Pam Rabon cell